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Introductions and welcome by Christie BrownSilva

Updates from our partners:
Sgt. Kevin Allais, CCSO Outreach Unit. Asked each of the neighborhoods represented has heard from their new liaison deputies. Reminded all present to contact CCSO if issues arise, frequently they can help resolve them. They are implementing a new policy involving abandoned vehicle and RVs. The Sheriff’s Auxiliary will tag them and if they are still present after 72 hours they will summons a deputy to have it towed. This also includes utility trailers left on the street and not moved during a 72-hour period.
There was discussion of “no parking” at neighborhood parks and that people continue to park along the street thus impeding traffic. The suggestion was made to improve signage warning drivers not to park there.
Kevin shared that up to 1/3 of the CCSO deputies will be eligible to retire in the next six years.
Trash along I-5 interchanges particularly in Hazel Dell was discussed. This falls upon the County, CCSO will deal with it.
Clean Water Commission, Marie LaManna Chair.
Marie informed us they are doing a lot of public outreach including updating their website. Testing of that site is currently taking place.
Barbara Rehman with CERT.
She told us of their efforts to set up “zones” in Clark County within the CERT area. “Zone” leaders will then reach out to their individual neighbors to work with them in education etc.
Clark County, Marilee McCall, Neighborhood Relations Coordinator.
Marilee shared the date for Map Your Neighborhood event a combined effort of City of Vancouver and Clark County. It is to be held Saturday, May 12th from 10 am-3 pm at Clark College. More information is to be forthcoming via social media. Volunteers are needed to help with this event.
Clark County Fire Marshall/Building Manager, Jon Dunaway will be holding a meeting Monday, March 26th from 10 am-12 pm regarding fireworks use in Clark County. This will include public officials, representatives from the fireworks industry, groups that sell fireworks as fundraisers and citizens at large. There are several NACCC representatives attending this meeting. This will help our County policy makers make decision that will shape the future of fireworks in our County.
We discussed future meeting topics and prioritized them accordingly. Marilee will email the results to each neighborhood
Roundtable:
Doug Ballou informed neighbors that there is now an avenue to set up and register for newsletters to be distributed through VPS through a free app, we hope to receive more information at a future meeting.
Meeting was adjourned by Christie BrownSilva, next NACCC meeting is April 9, 2018.
Respectively submitted, Barbara Cabe, Secretary/Treasurer NACCC
